Notice to Bidders
The Natchez-Adams School District Board of Education will receive sealed proposals until 12:00 Monday, July 18, 2022. All bids will be opened at the regular board meeting on July 19, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. to purchase the Educational Contractual Services as follows:

Professional Development
Language -Speech Pathologist
Positive Behavior Specialist

Official bid documents can be downloaded from Central Bidding at www.centralbidding.com.  Electronic bids and/or reverse auction bids can be submitted at www.centralbidding.com.  For any questions relating to the electronic bidding process, please call Central Bidding at 225-810-4814. 

A copy of the RFP can be picked up at the Braden Administration Building, 10 Homochitto Street, Natchez, Mississippi 39120.

Any questions should be directed to Kishara Wiley Bassett, Interim Special Services Director, in the Natchez-Adams School District Superintendent’s office at 601-445-2995/601-445-2830 or email:kiswiley@natchez.k12.ms.us

SEALED proposals will be received by the Natchez-Adams School District Board of Education, 10 Homochitto Street, Natchez, Mississippi 39120 until12:00 p.m., July 18, 2022. All proposals are subject to the terms and conditions of the bid invitation and must be received in sealed packages and marked “Proposals for Education Contractual Services” on the front by the due date and time. Proposals received after the specified date and time are considered late and will not be opened.

The Board reserves the right to reject any and all proposals or any part of any proposal and accept the proposal which is best as evidenced by reasons relative to the purpose of the purchase. The Board reserves the right to waive any irregularities. All proposals shall be effective for one year from the date of the proposal opening on July 19, 2022.
							
Mr. Fred T. Butcher	
Superintendent of Education
Natchez-Adams School District
